HB 251, COOK INLET FISHERMAN'S FUND.

Good morning Rep. Stutes, | write to oppose HB 251. As Alaskans we cannot tax our way to a
balanced budget. As fishermen we cannot tolerate the pattern of waste in the form of unharvested
surplus. The greater benefit would be implementation of plans that take advantage of
unharvested surpluses in fisheries across the state. Thanks. John McCombs, president, COOK
INLET FISHERMAN'S FUND.



